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Dear Colleague, 

we invite all pathologists with an interest in gastrointestinal patho-
logy to join The European Network of Gastrointestinal Pathology 
(ENGIP).

ENGIP is a non-profit organization and works as a network for 
communication rather than a formal society. Hence, the purpose 
of ENGIP is to get a route for dissemination of relevant information 
such as guidelines, consensus documents, society information (par-
ticularly from the European Society of Pathology), courses, research 
collaborations, grants etc. for gastrointestinal pathology. 

Among its members, ENGIP will regularly conduct web-based sur-
veys on how gastrointestinal pathology is practiced. The results of 
these surveys are compiled and sent back to the network partici-
pants in order to give immediate feedback. Hopefully, the survey 
results may give a better picture of the current status of gastroin-
testinal pathology and it is our hope that this will make it easier to 
issue formal guidelines and also be a support for you in your daily 
practice.

To become a member you only need to be a practicing pathologist 
(M.D.). Please go to the ENGIP homepage which is available under 
the following address: www.medunigraz.at/ENGIP. In addition to 
several kinds of information including monthly teaching cases, you 
will find a letter of invitation which we kindly ask you to fill out and 
send back to the following e-mail address: engip@medunigraz.at.

We hope that you will find this service useful. If you have colleagues 
in your hospital or in other institutions who might be interested, do 
not hesitate to forward this information!

With kind regards,

Cord Langner, M.D.
Coordinator of ENGIP
Chairman, Working Group of Digestive Diseases, European Society 
of Pathology; Institute of Pathology, Medical University of Graz, 
Austria

Alessandro Lugli, M.D.
Coordinator of ENGIP
Institute of Pathology, University of Bern, Switzerland 


